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7 ' JOHN YOUNG cOMMITTEE:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

Congress of the United States
FHouge of Representatives
Washington, B.EC. 20515

December 7, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

This letter is in reference to your recent correspondence on behalf of
Private Samuel Mora who desired a compassionate reassignment to the Texas area
due to the health of his wife.

Please find enclosed the copy of a letter received from the Department
of the Army in response to my inquiry concerning Private Mora advising that
he does not intend to submit an application for reassignment. Instead Private
Mora intends to find proper housing in order to bring his family over to be
with him.

I hope this information proves helpful to the Mora family and I look
forward to hearing further from you. ,

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Encl.



